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 27 November 2023 

 

Ms Anne Lotter 

 Executive Director- GTTP 

 London, UK 

  

 
Dear Ms Anne Lotter, 

We are writing to express our deepest gratitude to the Global Travel and Tourism Partnership 
(GTTP). Please receive our sincere gratitude for giving us the most precious opportunity. Your 
generosity and thoughtfulness have truly made a difference in our lives, and we are truly 
appreciative. The conference did not only provide us with a wonderful insight on the tourism 
industry, but it has reminded us of the importance of kindness and compassion in our world. 
Your willingness to go over and beyond with ensuring that the conference is a success and all 
our travel needs are taken care of, means more to us more than words can express. 

The conference, themed "Building a Resilient Workforce Towards a Sustainable Future," brought 
together learners, teachers, and country directors from 14 countries, fostering a vibrant 
exchange of ideas and knowledge. Your commitment to education and the development of the 
next generation of tourism professionals has left a lasting impact on the participants. 

The conference has exposed both the learners and teacher to possible career advancement in 
the tourism industry. We returned to South Africa even more confident after obtaining so much 
information about the importance of sustainability in the tourism industry; different careers that 
one can pursue in the industry and also interacting with people from completely different and 
unique cultural backgrounds.  
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Your commitment and dedication in making a difference in the lives of learners and educators 
does not go unnoticed. Once again, thank you for your unwavering support and for being an 
integral part of this educational initiative. Your generosity has not only contributed to the 
success of the conference but has also positively impacted the lives and future careers of the 
students and professionals in attendance. 

We will always remember your kindness and generosity, we hope that one day we will get an 
opportunity to pay it forward by further working with the GTTP community and make a 
difference in someone else’s life, just as you have done for us.  

Thank you so much for everything you have done for all of us. Your kindness has truly touched 
our lives in a meaningful way. 

Sincerely, 

Phindile Mabaso 

Kelebogile Gare 

Tisetso Mfene 

 Meadowlands High School team, South Africa 

 

 

 


